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     Events to Remember 
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ACTIVITIES 

Activities and sports events 

change constantly to stay in-

formed and up to date please 

visit-sd149.com and download 

the calendar link. 

May 4– Junior Prom 8:00-10:30 PM             

 PROMENADE 8:00 PM  

May 6– School Board Meeting 

 6:30pm-Reed Library 

May 6-9– Preschool Registration –

 By appointment  

May 9– Greenhouse Sale  4:15– 6:15 

May 13– Kindergarten Registration 

 1:45-4:00 pm  

Little Bang Town Concert  5:30 pm  

May 15– Elementary Spring Con-

cert 6:00 pm 

May 16-Kindergarten Graduation 

 6:00 pm in Auditorium  

May 21-High School Awards Assem-

bly 6;00-8:00 pm  

May 22-Graduation 8:00 pm in the 

North Gem Gymnasium  

May 23– Last Day of School                   

K-11 Grade Buses @ 12:00pm 

Superintendent’s Letter 

Newsletter May 2024 

Dear North Gem Community, 

It’s hard to believe that we are winding up another school year.  We are 
excited for our end of year celebrations with kindergarten graduation, mu-
sic concerts, elementary field day, Sr. class trip, Cowboys in Action ser-
vice at Historic Chesterfield, the 1st annual academics and athletics 
awards banquet, and Graduation on May 22nd.  Hopefully, you were able 
to attend all of the events you have wanted this year as our productions 
have been very good.  Our students have done very well in representing 
our community in academics, theater, music, service, and athletics.  I give 
credit to our amazing faculty and staff for the success we have experi-
enced this year and am encouraged for the future as these valuable people 
continue on with the North Gem tradition of excellence. I also recognize 
the amazing parents and community members who have volunteered so 
much time with our PTO, Boosters, Education Foundation, mentoring, 
and for class activities.  You are greatly appreciated! 

We have been represented well during the recent legislative session as our 
local legislators have battled to support our communities in Caribou 
County.  I appreciate their willingness to take on the challenges of politics 
to represent our voices and values.  While changes are always happening I 
hope that we can benefit our community and students by focusing our ef-
forts on building and improving through change.  We have received sev-
eral grants to improve the safety and security of our facilities as well as to 
improve communications systems.  Over the summer we will be imple-
menting upgrades and repairs around our aging facility to support the ex-
tended life that is necessary for our school buildings.  The school board is 
working very hard to focus finances on the projects that are most im-
portant and to develop a 10 year plan for improving our facilities.  I hope 
you can support them in their efforts and in providing feedback on ideas 
and resources you may have. 

Finally, as most of you are probably aware I am headed to New Zealand 
to serve as the coordinator for the International Teacher Education Pro-
gram for BYU-Hawaii.  I have enjoyed my time here in this community 
and the positive relationships that have been in abundance. I hope that I 
have been of benefit to this district and community. As I move on and Mr. 
Miller takes over, I hope that you will give him the same warm North 
Gem welcome that was extended to me and support him as he leads.   

Best wishes, 

Dr. Todd Shumway 

Dr. Todd Shumway, Superintendent  



Counselor’s Message 
Hello Cowboys! 
 
It's exciting to see the weather change and feel summer vacation around the cor-
ner.  The school year is almost over and the students have a lot to be proud of this 
year.  From sports to extracurricular competitions to academics and more they have 
participated and shined in all of it.  I'm proud of these kids and the effort, tenacity, and 
work ethic they've put into the year. 
 
In the last month of school with the finish line in sight it's tempting to let off the gas 
and coast to the end.  Don't coast!  Lead the pack!  You've put so much work into all 
you've done so far, don't let any of it go in the last weeks.  Finish strong cowboys! 
 
On May 21st at 6:00 PM in the North Gem Gym we will celebrate and recognize the 
accomplishments of the high school students.  We will have a dinner and awards cer-
emony where teachers, coaches, and administrators will recognize the top performing 
students in academics, sports, and extracurriculars.  Students, family, friends, and 
community members are all invited to help us recognize our students. 
 
Congratulations to our graduating Seniors!  Aly Reed, Mayson Jenkins, Sam Yost, 
Evan O'Brien, Journey Gunter, Helber Langrus, and Jack Perry.  I can honestly say it 
has been a pleasure working with you all this past year and I wish I had gotten more 
time with you.  You've all got bright futures ahead!  Best of luck and keep in touch! 
 
There's still a lot coming in these last few weeks--ISATs are under way, there are 
swim trips, and class parties, and dances so let's keep heads in the game and see it 
through! 
 
Stay safe over summer and make good decisions.  If you're not sure if it's a good de-
cision, it's not.  Don't do it.  I look forward to seeing every one of you (except the sen-
iors--good luck where you're headed) back here in August to continue building your 
future. 
 
Take care! 
 
 
Walt Eiman 
Counselor 
North Gem School District 
O: 208-648-7848 Ext: 27 
C: 435-258-8928 





Congratulations Class of 2024 
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                         Jack Perry     Alyson Reed     Samantha  Yost  



Little Bang Town 
May 13th - 5:30 p.m. 

 

 

 

Location to be determined. Watch social 
media for upcoming info. 

Graduation 

May 22, 2024 

8:00 pm 

North Gem Gymnasium 



The 2023-2024 Yearbook will in-

clude the Elementary, Jr. High 

and High School. 

There is not an online option for 

ordering. You need to order your 

yearbook at the front office.  















SCHOOL LUNCH PRICES 2023-24 

      

MONTH   REDUCED K-4TH GRADE 5-12TH GRADE ADULT 

Day rate  0.40 3.20 3.40 4.70 

August 8 3.20 25.60 27.20 37.60 

September 15 6.00 48.00 51.00 70.50 

October 18 7.20 57.60 61.20 84.60 

November 16 6.40 51.20 54.40 75.20 

December 12 4.80 38.40 40.80 56.40 

January 17 6.80 54.40 57.80 79.90 

February 16 6.40 51.20 54.40 75.20 

March 12 4.80 38.40 40.80 56.40 

April 18 7.20 57.60 61.20 84.60 

May 14 5.60 44.80 47.60 65.80 

TOTALS  58.40 467.20 496.40 686.20 

• Maintenance Position 

• 5th Grade Teacher  

• Kindergarten/ Preschool Teacher   

• Substitute Bus Drivers 

• Substitute Custodial 

• Substitute Teachers 

• Substitute Cafeteria  







 


